CITY OF EAGLE LAKE PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Eagle Lake will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on the City’s
Proposed 2022-2023 Fiscal Year Budget at 7:00 p.m. Wednesday,
September 28, 2022, at the City Council Chambers, 100 East Main
Street, Eagle Lake, Texas.

“This budget will raise less revenue from property taxes than
last year's budget by an amount of $17,340.28, which is a 1.89%
decrease from last year's budget. The property tax revenue to
be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year is
$5,729.72!"

The proposed 2022-2023 Fiscal Year Budget will be on file in the
City Secretary’s Office beginning on August 29, 2022 at City Hall,
100 E. Main St. and posted on the City’s website at www.coeltx.net.




